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This bill repeals the former Interstate Compact on Juveniles. In 2010, Minnesota enacted the new 

compact. As of July 1, 2014, all 50 states have adopted the new compact and the old compact is now 

superseded. 

Background: The Interstate Compact for Juveniles is the only legal means to transfer a juvenile’s 

supervision from one state to another and to return runaways. A commissioner in each member state 

administers the compact. 

 


